Edmonton Suzuki Flute & Recorder Society (ESFRS)
Board Meeting
Thursday, December 11, 2014 — 5:30 pm

In attendance:

Deepa Jain Peter Klassen
Kathleen Schoen Elena Savage
Nicole Salceda

Call to order:
Kathleen called the meeting to order at 5:50 pm.

Registration fee:
The registration fee of $125 stays the same for 2015/2016. No
changes were proposed.

Tuition fee:
The tuition fee remains the same for 2015/2016. No changes were
proposed.

Approval Cost of Institute:

The Borealis Suzuki Winds Summer Institute will be included in the
2015/2016 tuition fee of the ESFRS. Registration opens in February
for ESFRS families. All remaining spots will be made available to the
public on April 15. The deadline for registration will be June 15. The
Institute fee was set at $300. Late fee at $35. Motion to approve
made by Peter; seconded by Deep, approved

Beginner fee:
The beginner fee will remain unchanged at $75 for 2015/2016 school
year.

Adjournment:
Motion made by Peter to adjourn the meeting; seconded by Elena;
approved

Next Board Meeting: April 9, 2015 at 6:00 pm



